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Unit Head’s Message through Circular 
Date: 08.12.2023 

To, 

IFFCO Paradeep Employees, Township residents and School Children 

Sub: Celebration of Energy Conservation Week from 8th to 14th December, 2023 

We feel proud to be a part of the country’s topmost cooperative fertilizer organization which is 
the largest producer of fertilizers in the country. We are continuously moving on the path of 
progress by achieving high standards of Productivity, Safety, Environment and Energy 
conservation and there is further scope for improvement.  

This year we have received many awards in the field of energy conservation, safety, 
environment & productivity. This has become possible due to continuous dedication and hard 
work from each one of you for the organization. 

Energy Conservation Week holds significant importance for those of us in the Industrial Sector, 
providing an opportunity to reaffirm our commitment to energy conservation. In September 
2023, the Paradeep Unit achieved a noteworthy milestone by retrofitting its power-generating 
turbine with a new extraction cum condensing turbine, resulting in a substantial steam savings 
of approximately 50 TPH. Energy Saving certificates, acquired through the PAT scheme 
because of our past energy saving initiatives, were traded during this year. Furthermore, the 
Paradeep Unit received successful re-certification for its Energy Management System ISO 
50001:2018 in October 2023, valid for the next three years. Despite these achievements, there 
remains untapped potential to further decrease energy consumption. This can be realized 
through a targeted approach to implementing energy-saving measures, minimizing plant 
breakdowns, and conducting regular energy audits. 

In order to encourage the spirit of energy conservation, this year IFFCO Paradeep 
management has decided to celebrate Energy Conservation Week from 8th to 14th December 
2023 where various competitions for employees & dependents would be conducted. 

It is my earnest request to every member of Paradeep Unit to participate wholeheartedly in 
every event for making it a grand success. IFFCO believes in very high standards of 
Productivity, Energy Conservation, Safety & Environmental Protection and I request my 
dedicated team of IFFCO Paradeep to make all efforts to save energy. Let us all pledge to 
conserve energy at all levels in our workplace and home.  

 
 
K. J. Patel 
Unit Head 
 


